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Dear Parent/Carer

Year 6 Help Your Child- SATs

We are aware that many parents would like to help their child in preparation for their end of
Key Stage 2 Assessments in May and we would like to support you in doing so.

On the school website, we have added a Year 6 SATs revision area under the ‘Students’
tab. Here, you will find two ‘Padlet’ links. These Padlets have been created by the Maths and
English departments and contain links to websites, resources, homework booklets and many
more items that will help you in supporting your child with tasks at home. These will be
regularly updated by staff.

Also, we would like to invite you to a ‘Help your Child’ evening on Tuesday 3™ December
2024 from 6pm. This will be an opportunity for you to meet with the lead teachers of Maths
and English and discuss strategies that can be used at home to support and enhance your
child’s learning. We would be grateful if you could confirm your attendance at this evening on
the school cloud.

https://pertonmiddle.schoolcloud.co.uk/

We are very proud of our Year 6 students and their resilience and determination in all their
lessons. We appreciate it can be a difficult time for some students and their well-being is
always our priority. Please do not hesitate to contact us before the evening above should
you have any questions. Subject teachers, lead teachers and myself can be contacted via
the school office.

Yours sincerely,

Hored

Mrs Jones
Assistant Head/ Head of Core Subjects

A FAMILY FOR LEARNING. A PLACE TO BELONG. A PATHWAY TO YOUR FUTURE.




